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I am writing to urge the immediate implementation of the recommendations of the Strategic Evaluation
Committee as set forth in the Committee's May, 2012 "Report on the Administrative Office of the
Courts".  The report is thorough, thoughtful and balanced.  We must not waste any additional time or
resources considering any further whether the management of this Court needs repair. It is time to act.


